
 

 

 

From: Mail 
To: All Texas Foundation Repair 
Subject: Online Comments 

Comments: I just wanted to say I really appreciated Mr. Marks taking the time out of his busy schedule to 
me with us when he did because we were fixing to make a big mistake. I owe a lot of gratitude to him. As 
I said we were about to make a $9000 mistake and luckily I contacted All Texas Foundation and he met 
with us that evening and evaluated the house and explained to us what the problem was with our property 
and that leveling the house was not needed. He then explained to us what was going on with our older 
home that was built in the 1940's or so and we were lucky enough to be able to put that money to use 
somewhere else in the home. I would highly recommend All Texas to anyone who asked me of someone 
you can trust. I do have to say it was a breath of fresh air to find someone as honest as All Texas was 
with us and will be calling him for another project we have later on this year. Sincerely, Judy  

 


